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New Delhi, 09th

 February, 2011- Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) 

had given its “Recommendations on Spectrum Management and 

Licensing Framework” dated 11th May, 2010. While recommending that  

pending further deliberations, the 3G price be adopted as the ‘Current Price’ 

of spectrum, the Authority stated that it was separately initiating an 

exercise to further study the subject and would apprise the Government of 

its findings. 

The Authority entrusted the study to four experts, who have submitted their 

report on "The 2010 value of spectrum in 1800 MHz band" dated 30th 

January, 2011.   

On 8th February, 2011, the Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) 

has issued a letter to the Secretary, Department of Telecommunications 

regarding pricing of Spectrum in 1800MHz band. A copy of the letter to the 

DoT, including the Report is placed on the TRAI website www.trai.gov.in.  
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